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November 19th, 2024

Exactly one year ago today, a helicopter carrying armed Houthis landed on the deck of the Galaxy
Leader. The crew was held at gunpoint and the ship was hijacked. This attack not only marked the
start of a troubled period in the Red Sea but also the start of a now year-long nightmare for the
crew.

While the attacks succeeded each other in the area, the attention for the crew is slowly ebbing
away. Every 19th of the month, the Royal Association of Netherlands Shipowners pauses to reflect
on the terrible situation they find themselves in. The crew must not be forgotten!

The Mare Liberum is coming under increasing pressure in this regard. For instance, Annet Koster
was recently a guest on Nieuwsuur to explain why the Houthis' are sending threatening emails to
Dutch shipowners and others. The forcible claiming of seas must be stopped and the Mare Liberum
must be protected.

And the crew of the Galaxy Leader? They have been held hostage for 365 days now. We do not
forget them. The entire crew must be released immediately!

“𝘐𝘵 𝘴𝘦𝘦𝘮𝘴 𝘪𝘯𝘤𝘳𝘦𝘥𝘪𝘣𝘭𝘦 𝘵𝘩𝘢𝘵 𝘢 𝘺𝘦𝘢𝘳 𝘩𝘢𝘴 𝘱𝘢𝘴𝘴𝘦𝘥 𝘢𝘯𝘥 𝘵𝘩𝘦 𝘤𝘳𝘦𝘸 𝘰𝘧
𝘵𝘩𝘦 𝘎𝘢𝘭𝘢𝘹𝘺 𝘓𝘦𝘢𝘥𝘦𝘳 𝘢𝘳𝘦 𝘴𝘵𝘪𝘭𝘭 𝘣𝘦𝘪𝘯𝘨 𝘩𝘦𝘭𝘥 𝘩𝘰𝘴𝘵𝘢𝘨𝘦. 𝘐𝘯𝘯𝘰𝘤𝘦𝘯𝘵
𝘴𝘦𝘢𝘧𝘢𝘳𝘦𝘳𝘴 𝘢𝘯𝘥 𝘧𝘢𝘮𝘪𝘭𝘪𝘦𝘴 𝘸𝘩𝘰 𝘩𝘢𝘷𝘦 𝘩𝘢𝘥 𝘵𝘩𝘦𝘪𝘳 𝘭𝘪𝘷𝘦𝘴 𝘪𝘳𝘳𝘦𝘷𝘰𝘤𝘢𝘣𝘭𝘺
𝘤𝘩𝘢𝘯𝘨𝘦𝘥 𝘣𝘺 𝘨𝘦𝘰𝘱𝘰𝘭𝘪𝘵𝘪𝘤𝘢𝘭 𝘧𝘰𝘳𝘤𝘦𝘴 𝘸𝘩𝘰𝘭𝘭𝘺 𝘰𝘶𝘵 𝘰𝘧 𝘵𝘩𝘦𝘪𝘳 𝘤𝘰𝘯𝘵𝘳𝘰𝘭.”
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Russian Mariners Still Indispensable for Dutch Fleet

Minister Barry Madlener (Infrastructure and Water Management) seems to understand the
consequences of a general ban on sailing with Russian captains and opts for a more…
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The Brussels Update: April

In this new episode of The Brussels Update one central question is posed: how do we
prepare seafarers for changes in the maritime sector?
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Port Fees the Adjusted Proposal

For some time now, potential port fees from America have grabbed the attention of
maritime shipping. On February 27, the first proposal for these port fees was published.…
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